
2019 Interim Bureau Decisions 

DATE IBD 
No. 

SUBJECT DECISION 

29/03/2019 2019/02 Unfortunately, due to illness, Günter Berendt is no longer able to fill the 
role of FAI Controller at the 14th FAI World Cup of Freefall Style and 
Accuracy Landing, Cordoba, Argentina, 19-25 May 2019.   

The IPC Bureau asked Dr. Rainer 'EXI' Hoenle, currently Jury President for 
this competition,  to fill this role.  He accepted the request.    

Gillian Rayner, IPC President was attending the competition in her role to 
represent IPC/FAI at the first FAI First Category Event to be held in 
Argentina.  Mindful of the financial position of IPC she accepted the 
suggestion of the IPC Bureau that she filled the role as Jury President. 
 

The Bureau thanked Dr. Rainer 'EXI' Hoenle for taking on this 
role, and Gillian Rayner also for increasing her responsibilities 
at this very important First Category Event to be held in 
Argentina. 

The Bureau also extends, on behalf of IPC, their best wishes to 
Günter Berendt for a good and speedy recovery.  

 

     


